Circular

Important for all insurance companies, Third Party
Administrators companies, and authorized service
providers.

In reference to the program to improve the medical
approvals and claims mechanism and in
preparation for implementing the medical
approvals policy on it, the General Secretariat of the
Health Insurance Council stresses the necessity of
adhering to the implementation of the policy
procedures attached to the circular, starting from
1/1/2024.

Accordingly, and out of its concern for the quality of
medical services provided to the insured, the
Council would like to emphasize that all Health
Insurance companies, Third Party Administrators
companies, and accredited service providers
adhere to the requirements of this policy, as can be
viewed below.

This circular shall be communicated to whoever is
required to work and be informed accordingly. If
you have any inquiries, we hope to contact us via

email: info@chi.gov.sa
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